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PRACTICE DIRECTION Special Circuit Sittings 
CP-20 

Where counsel believe that a matter is too lengthy to be accommodated within a 
regularly scheduled court circuit, the Trial Coordinator should be contacted to request a 
special circuit sitting. Before a special sitting is scheduled, the parties will be required to 
have a pre-trial conference with a judge, who will determine whether or not a special 
sitting is required. 

A further pre-trial conference to ensure trial readiness will be scheduled at least 30 days 
prior to the special sitting date. The Trial Coordinator should be notified immediately if 
the special sitting is no longer required and, in all cases, must be notified at least seven 
(7) days in advance of the sitting.   
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